
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

Peterson's Rock Garden
7930 SW 77th Street
Redmond, OR 97756

April 22, 1984

Dear Peterson's Rock. Garden:

We are a national organization concerned with finding and saving large
outdoor constructions. Our archives serve scholars and the media who
are interested in wonderful things built by people.

As part of our on-going search for sites, we ran a photograph of a post
card showing Rasmus Peterson's Rock Garden in our newsletter. We asked
if anyone could tell us the location of the garden. Happily, several
of our readers v/rote to tell us v/here you are located, tncludina a man
from the Smithsonian in Washington, D.C. and a librarian at thie"^Oreqon
Htstortcal Society.

We would like to feature the gardens in our next newsletter, and although
we have some information on Peterson's we would like to reouest any
materials you migflt have. Post cards, current or older, would he useful
to us as would biographical information on T^r. Peterson and photograohs
of him and/or the gardens. We also need to know what the status of the
garden is now, how many visitors see the garden yearly and if yoxi are
equipped to handle more visitors,

Enclosed is a copy of our last newsletter. The garden is mentioned on
page six. We will fiappily send you a copy of oar xipcomtna Issue as soon
as it is pu&ltsfied.

T&ank you for your help. We look forward to hearing from you.

S incere ly,

E d i t o r
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